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Quarterly Current Affairs Vol. 3 - July to September 2021 for
Competitive Exams with Video eCourse Aug 06 2020 The latest edition of
Quarterly Current Affairs Vol. 3 - July to September 2020 for
Competitive Exams now comes with a Current Affairs eCourse powered by
Disha Educators. The Book is a unique handy magbook as it gives the
complete update of the third Quarter (July to September) of 2021. #
This new edition now comes with an eCourse comprising of Jhalak Weekly & Monthly Updates, Paridrashaya, Vishleshan & Vivechana. # This
edition includes Past Questions of SSC CGL, RRB NTPC, UPPET, CDS & NDA
2021; # Practice Questions for IAS Mains; Essays; Case Studies for
General Studies etc. # The book talks of all the recent developments
in the field of Polity, Economics, Science & Technology, Sports, Art &
Culture etc. # Exclusive coverage of latest Topics like Tokyo
Olympics, Afghanistan Crisis, Bills & Acts, Green Hydrogen Mission,
G20, UNSC, etc. # The book has been updated with an Exam Special
Update - Banking, Railways, Agriculture, Environment, Science &
Technology. # This book would prove to be an asset for all students
aspiring for the different competitive exams. # The book uses unique
analytical tools like Game Changers, Causes & Effects, Quote &
Unquote, At a Glance, Emerging Trends, SWOT, Mind Maps, Essays, Essay
Ideas etc.
Errorless UPPSC General Studies Prelim Paper 1 - 10 Year-wise Solved
Papers (2010 - 19) Aug 30 2022
NTA UGC NET Paper 1 Topic-wise 50 Solved Papers (2019 to 2004) Feb 21
2022
SSC Quantitative Aptitude Chapter Wise Note Book | Complete
Preparation Guide For CGL/CPO/CHSL/ GD/MTS Oct 08 2020 • Best Selling
Topic Wise Book for SSC Quantitative Aptitude Exam with objective-type
questions as per the latest syllabus. • Increase your chances of
selection by 16X. • SSC Quantitative Aptitude Notes Book comes with
well-structured Content & Chapter wise Practice Tests for your selfevaluation • Clear exam with good grades using thoroughly Researched
Content by experts.

Radio Audiences and Participation in the Age of Network Society Mar
01 2020 This book maps, describes and further explores all
contemporary forms of interaction between radio and its public, with a
specific focus on those forms of content co-creation that link
producers and listeners. Each essay will analyze one or more case
studies, piecing together a map of emerging co-creation practices in
contemporary radio. Contributors describe the rise of a new class of
radio listeners: the networked ones. Networked audiences are made up
of listeners that are not only able to produce written and audio
content for radio and co-create along with the radio producers (even
definitively bypassing the central hub of the radio station, by making
podcasts), but that also produce social data, calling for an
alternative rating system, which is less focused on attention and more
on other sources, such as engagement, sentiment, affection,
reputation, and influence. What are the economic and political
consequences of this paradigm shift? How are radio audiences perceived
by radio producers in this new radioscape? What’s the true value of
radio audiences in this new frame? How do radio audiences take part in
the radio flow in this age? Are audiences’ interactions and cocreations overrated or underrated by radio producers? To what extent
listeners' generated content can be considered a form of participation
or "free labour" exploitation? What’s the role of community radio in
this new context? These are some of the many issues that this book
aims to explore. Visit https://www.facebook.com/pages/Radio-Audienceand-Participation-in-the-Age-of-Network-Society/869169869799842 for
the book's Facebook page.
General Studies Civil Services Prelims & Mains Probable Questions
from PM's 75th Independence Day Speech Jul 17 2021
(Free Sample) UPSC IAS Prelims Paper 1 & 2 General Studies 10 Yearwise Solved Papers (2020 - 11) 2nd Edition Jun 27 2022
Istanbul Programme of Action for the LDCs (2011–2020) Mar 13 2021
Ambitious in nature, the Istanbul Programme of Action (IPoA) for the
Least Developed Countries (LDCs) adopted by the Fourth United Nations
Conference on the LDCs (UN LDC IV) in 2011, sets out a development
path for LDCs for the coming decade. Successful implementation of the
IPoA requires identification of delivery tools for specific targets,
provision of necessary financial and non-financial resources, and a
strengthened monitoring mechanism. LDC IV Monitor, an independent
partnership of eight interested organisations, aims to add value by
enhancing transparency, accountability and efficiency of the official
monitoring and review mechanism of the IPoA. LDC IV Monitor’s first
set of two reports, produced outside of the official intergovernmental
process, provide credible, evidence-based and policy-oriented
assessment of the delivery status of the promises contained in the
IPoA. The Synthesis Report, derived from the critical analyses of the
state of play concerning the IPoA, presents the broad messages and key

recommendations. The volume on Analytical Perspectives addresses a
wide spectrum of issues including articulation of a composite IPoA
index, building of productive capacity, trade in goods and services,
delivery of the Millennium Development Goals (MDGs), flows of
different forms of development finance, and consequences of climate
change. The publications seek to contribute towards crafting national
and international policies to support graduation of the LDCs through
structural transformation of their economies.
25+ IAF AFCAT Practice eBook English Edition Oct 27 2019 DDA247 is
launching a comprehensive eBook on "25+ IAF AFCAT Practice Book" for
AFCAT 2020. This eBook is updated as per the latest examination
pattern and is suitable for other competitive exams. The aim of this
eBook is to help students learn and understand the new pattern of
recruitment exams which will help them to maximize their scores in the
competitive examination. The book has been prepared by experienced
faculties, subject-matter experts and with the expertise of Adda247
keeping the new pattern and challenges of competitive exams in mind.
Salient Features of the eBook -14 Previous Year Papers (2011-20) -15
Full-Length Practice Papers - Static General Knowledge Questions Based on the latest pattern - Detailed Solution of Numerical Ability,
Reasoning & Military aptitude, English and General Awareness
Inclusive Research Jan 29 2020 First published Open Access under a
Creative Commons license as What is Inclusive Research?, this title is
now also available as part of the Bloomsbury Research Methods series.
This book describes and defines inclusive research, outlining how to
recognize it, understand it, do it, and know when it is done well. In
doing so it addresses the areas of overlap and distinctiveness in
relation to participatory, emancipatory, user-led and partnership
research as well as exploring the various practices encompassed within
each of these inclusive approaches. The author, Melanie Nind, focuses
on how and why more inclusive approaches to research have evolved. She
positions inclusive research within the key debates and shifts in
policy, defines key ideas and terms, discusses the contested nature of
inclusive research and illustrates a range of approaches using
exemplars. The aim is to discuss the range of challenges involved and
to examine the degree to which these challenges have so far been met.
Success Mantras to Crack IAS-IPS Prelim, Main & Interviews Nov 08
2020
IAS Prelims Magic 2013 (Paper 1) Nov 01 2022
Statebuilding and State Formation in the Western Pacific Apr 13 2021
This book provides a rigorous and cross-disciplinary analysis of this
Melanesian nation at a critical juncture in its post-colonial and postconflict history, with contributions from leading scholars of Solomon
Islands. The notion of ‘transition’ as used to describe the recent
drawdown of the decade-long Regional Assistance Mission to Solomon
Islands (RAMSI) provides a departure point for considering other

transformations – social, political and economic –under way in the
archipelagic nation. Organised around a central tension between change
and continuity, two of the book’s key themes are the contested
narratives of changing state–society relations and the changing social
relations around land and natural resources engendered by ongoing
processes of globalisation and urbanisation. Drawing heuristically on
RAMSI’s genesis in the ‘state- building moment’ that dominated
international relations during the first decade of this century, the
book also examines the critical distinction between ‘state-building’
and ‘state formation’ in the Solomon Islands context. It engages with
global scholarly and policy debates on issues such as peacebuilding,
state-building, legal pluralism, hybrid governance, globalisation,
urbanisation and the governance of natural resources. These themes
resonate well beyond Solomon Islands and Melanesia, and the book will
be of interest to a wide range of students, scholars and development
practitioners. This book was previously published as a special issue
of The Journal of Pacific History.
UPSC Mains HISTORY (Optional) Question Papers May 15 2021 UPSC Mains
HISTORY (Optional) Question Papers (2010-2019) CONTENTS: NEW! UPSC
MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-1) 2019 NEW! UPSC MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-2)
2019 UPSC MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-1) 2018 UPSC MAINS - HISTORY
(Paper-2) 2018 UPSC MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-1) 2017 UPSC MAINS HISTORY (Paper-2) 2017 UPSC MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-1) 2016 UPSC MAINS
- HISTORY (Paper-2) 2016 UPSC MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-1) 2015 UPSC
MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-2) 2015 UPSC MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-1) 2014
UPSC MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-2) 2014 UPSC MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-1)
2013 UPSC MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-2) 2013 UPSC MAINS - HISTORY
(Paper-1) 2012 UPSC MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-2) 2012 UPSC MAINS HISTORY (Paper-1) 2011 UPSC MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-2) 2011 UPSC MAINS
- HISTORY (Paper-1) 2010 UPSC MAINS - HISTORY (Paper-2) 2010
UPSC (IAS) Pre General Studies (Paper-1) Previous 5 Years Question
Papers Sep 06 2020 IAS Pre General Studies (Paper - 1) – 2011 IAS Pre
General Studies (Paper - 1) – 2012 IAS Pre General Studies (Paper - 1)
– 2013 IAS Pre General Studies (Paper - 1) – 2014 IAS Pre General
Studies (Paper - 1) – 2015 Tags: UPSC, IAS, IPS, IFS, CSAT, Civil
Services, UPSC PORTAL, Civil Seva, Union Public Service Commission.
36 NTA UGC NET Paper 1 Year-wise Solved Papers (2020 to 2004) 4th
Edition Nov 20 2021
(Free Sample) 54 NTA UGC NET Paper 1 Teaching & Research Aptitude
Topic-wise Solved Papers (2021 to 2004) 3th Edition Jan 11 2021 54 NTA
UGC NET Paper 1 Topic-wise Solved Papers (2021 to 2004) consists of
authentic Past Years Solved Papers from 2021 Phase II to 2004 Phase
II. # The USP of the book is its division into 10 Units which have
been further divided into 49 Topics as per the latest UGC syllabus. #
2 sets of Dec 2021, 2 sets of Sep 2020, 10 Sets each of June 2019 Ph I
& Dec 2019 Ph II, 1set each from 2004 - 2018 Papers have been included

in this edition. # The book also provides Trend Analysis of Past Year
Papers. # The solutions have been prepared after a thorough research.
# The book contains 2950+ Questions in all. The detailed solutions are
provided immediately after each chapter. # The book is also useful for
SET (JRF & Asst. Professor).
UPSC IAS Prelims Paper 1 & 2 General Studies 10 Year-wise Solved
Papers (2020 - 11) 2nd Edition May 27 2022
NTA UGC NET Paper 1 Topic-wise 52 Solved Papers (2020 to 2004) 2nd
Edition Dec 22 2021
The MDGs, Capabilities and Human Rights Dec 10 2020 Heralded as
opening a new chapter in international development, the Millennium
Development Goals (MDGs) have led to the use of global goals and
quantitative targets as a central instrument for defining global
priorities. This book explores the implications of this new approach.
How does target setting influence policy priorities of national
governments, bilateral donors, multilateral agencies, NGOs, and other
stakeholders? What are the intended and unintended consequences? Why
is the use of numeric indicators effective? How does quantification
reshape meanings of challenges such as women’s empowerment? Building
on 11 case studies and a conceptual framework, this book provides a
goal-by-goal analysis by leading specialists in the relevant fields.
These specialists analyse the choices made, as well as the empirical
and normative effects of the MDGs to offer insights for a more
rigorous use of indicators and cautions on their limitations and
perverse consequences. This book was originally published as a special
issue of the Journal of Human Development and Capabilities.
UGC NET Paper 1 - 30 Solved Papers (2004 to 2018) Oct 20 2021 30
Solved Papers of UGC NET Paper 1 Exam (2004 - 2018) consists of past
years (authentic) solved papers from 2018 Phase II to 2004 Phase II.
The solutions have been prepared after a thorough research. The book
contains 1700+ questions of 10 Units as prescribed in the UGC
syllabus. The detailed solutions are provided immediately after each
paper. The book is also useful for SET (JRF & Asst. Professor).
Encyclopedia of Global Environmental Governance and Politics Jun 23
2019 The Encyclopedia of Global Environmental Governance and Politics
surveys the broad range of environmental and sustainability challenges
in the emerging Anthropocene and scrutinizes available concepts,
methodological tools, theories and approaches, as well as overlaps
with adjunct fields of study. This comprehensive reference work,
written by some of the most eminent academics in the field, contains
68 entries on numerous aspects across 7 thematic areas, including
concepts and definitions; theories and methods; actors; institutions;
issue-areas; cross-cutting questions; and overlaps with nonenvironmental fields. With this broad approach, the volume seeks to
provide a pluralistic knowledge base of the research and practice of
global environmental governance and politics in times of increased

complexity and contestation. Providing its readers with a unique point
of reference, as well as stimulus for further research, this
Encyclopedia is an indispensable tool for anyone interested in the
politics of the environment, particularly students, teachers and
researchers.
UGC NET Paper 1 - 32 Solved Papers (2019 to 2004) 2nd Edition Sep 18
2021
38 Previous Year Papers Subjectwise - CSAT Paper 1 - UPSC Civil
Services Examination 1st Edition Apr 25 2022 38 Previous Year Papers
Subjectwise - CSAT Paper 1 - UPSC Civil Services Examination 1st
Edition Keywords: Important for IAS/ UPSC/CSAT/ Civil services
exam/CSE/state public service commission exams. OLD NCERT history
books, upsc civil services csat ias previous year solved papers
questions mcqs Indian polity by laxmikanth, Indian economy by Ramesh
singh, geography majjid hussain certificate of physical and human
geography gc leong, old ncert history modern india, ancient india
medieval india romilla thapar, rs sharma lexicon ethics integrity and
aptitude tmh tata mcgraw hills general studies manual, arihant disha
ias books, csat paper 1 I,paper 2 II, ias current affairs, yojana
magazine, kurukhetra magazine, political weekly epw idsa, upsc ias
guide notes msq practice sets papers upsc ias history polity economy
geography ecology environment general science, ias preparation books,
ias upsc gs manual
The Normative Order of the Internet Dec 30 2019 There is order on the
internet, but how has this order emerged and what challenges will
threaten and shape its future? This study shows how a legitimate order
of norms has emerged online, through both national and international
legal systems. It establishes the emergence of a normative order of
the internet, an order which explains and justifies processes of
online rule and regulation. This order integrates norms at three
different levels (regional, national, international), of two types
(privately and publicly authored), and of different character (from
ius cogens to technical standards). Matthias C. Kettemann assesses
their internal coherence, their consonance with other order norms and
their consistency with the order's finality. The normative order of
the internet is based on and produces a liquefied system characterized
by self-learning normativity. In light of the importance of the sociocommunicative online space, this is a book for anyone interested in
understanding the contemporary development of the internet. This is an
open access title available under the terms of a CC BY-NC-ND 4.0
International licence. It is offered as a free PDF download from OUP
and selected open access locations.
20 Sets UGC NET 2019 Paper 1 Phase I & II Solved Papers Jun 15 2021
Arab Development Outlook Jan 23 2022 The Arab region is in crisis and
it is easy to succumb to pessimism about its future. This report,
however, embraces a vision of hope: one that illustrates the many ways

in which the region can act to ensure its future security and
prosperity. It envisages a day when authoritarianism, occupation,
foreign domination and all forms of discrimination end. A vision of
human development and economic prosperity implies that citizens are
free to voice their opinions and practice their beliefs without fear,
the rule of law applies equally to all, and the basic necessities for
a decent life are affordable even for the least fortunate. It calls
for choices to be made in order to lay the foundations of an inclusive
society, so as not to slip further into a spiral of deepening
violence, instability and recession that would undermine development
for generations to come.This report presents a vision of improved
governance, advanced social justice and human well-being, transformed
economies, and intensified regional integration; in short, an Arab
region at peace, stable and prosperous.
Reforming European Data Protection Law Feb 09 2021 This book on
privacy and data protection offers readers conceptual analysis as well
as thoughtful discussion of issues, practices, and solutions. It
features results of the seventh annual International Conference on
Computers, Privacy, and Data Protection, CPDP 2014, held in Brussels
January 2014. The book first examines profiling, a persistent core
issue of data protection and privacy. It covers the emergence of
profiling technologies, on-line behavioral tracking, and the impact of
profiling on fundamental rights and values. Next, the book looks at
preventing privacy risks and harms through impact assessments. It
contains discussions on the tools and methodologies for impact
assessments as well as case studies. The book then goes on to cover
the purported trade-off between privacy and security, ways to support
privacy and data protection, and the controversial right to be
forgotten, which offers individuals a means to oppose the often
persistent digital memory of the web. Written during the process of
the fundamental revision of the current EU data protection law by the
Data Protection Package proposed by the European Commission, this
interdisciplinary book presents both daring and prospective
approaches. It will serve as an insightful resource for readers with
an interest in privacy and data protection.
Complexity Thinking for Peacebuilding Practice and Evaluation Nov 28
2019 This book covers the design, evaluation, and learning for
international interventions aiming to promote peace. More
specifically, it reconceptualises this space by critically analysing
mainstream approaches – presenting both conceptual and empirical
content. This volume offers a variety of original and insightful
contributions to the debates grappling with the adoption of complexity
thinking. Insights from Complexity Thinking for Peacebuilding Practice
and Evaluation addresses the core dilemma that practitioners have to
confront: how to function in situations that are fast changing and
complex, when equipped with tools designed for neither? How do we

reconcile the tension between the use of linear causal logic and the
dynamic political transitions that interventions are meant to assist?
Readers will be given a rare opportunity to superimpose the latest
conceptual innovations with the latest case study applications and
from a diverse spectrum of organisational vantage points. This
provides the myriad practitioners and consultants in this space with
invaluable insights as to how to improve their trade craft, while
ensuring policy makers and the accompanying research/academic industry
have clearer guidance and innovative thinking. This edited volume
provides critically innovative offerings for the audiences that make
up this broad area’s practitioners, researchers/academics/educators,
and consultants, as well as policy makers.
UPPSC Previous Year Papers - General Studies CSAT Paper 1 - Uttar
Pradesh Civil Services Exam Jul 29 2022 UPPSC Previous Year Papers General Studies CSAT Paper 1 - Uttar Pradesh Civil Services Exam
Keywords: Objective Economy, Polity, History, Ecology, Geography
Objective, Indian Polity by Laxmikant, General Studies Manual, Indian
Economy Ramesh Singh, GC Leong, Old NCERT History, GIST of NCERT,
Objective General Studies - Subjectwise Question Bank based on
Previous Papers for UPSC & State PSC,
China's Virtual Monopoly of Rare Earth Elements May 03 2020 Rare
Earth Elements are a group of 17 metals which have a central role in
modern industry, increasingly used in the fields of green
technologies, high technological consumer goods, industrial and
medical appliances and modern weapons systems. Although deposits of
Rare Earths are globally dispersed, over 90% of global demand has been
provided by Chinese mines since the late 1990s, leading to a situation
where China has a virtual monopoly. This book surveys the Rare Earths
mining industry, discusses the extent to which Rare Earths really are
scarce elsewhere in the world and assesses the economics of
production, considering arguments for the rationing of supply, for
higher pricing and for a total export embargo. This actually occurred
in 2010, demonstrating the vulnerability of the rest of the world to
China’s control of these increasingly vital resources.
(Free Sample) NTA UGC NET Paper 1 Topic-wise 52 Solved Papers (2020
to 2004) 2nd Edition Jun 03 2020
General Studies Paper 1 & 2 IAS Prelims 9 Year-wise Solved Papers
(2019 - 11) Sep 30 2022
Energy Security Cooperation in Northeast Asia Sep 26 2019 Drawing on
cutting-edge research from leading scholars, this book investigates
state preferences for regime creation and assesses state capacity for
executing these preferences in Northeast Asia’s energy domain, defined
as the geographical area comprising the following countries: Russia,
Mongolia, China, Japan, South Korea and North Korea. It examines
questions pertaining to how states perceive the need and necessity for
establishing a regime when it comes to the issue of energy and how

much commitment they make to the effort in Northeast Asia. The book
analyses the factors that shape each country’s fundamental energy
interests in the region, how these interests impact their attitudes
toward engaging the region on energy security and the way they carry
out their regional engagement. Based on countries’ interests in
promoting institutionalized regional energy cooperation and their
capacity for forging that cooperation, the collection assesses each
state’s role in contributing to an energy regime in Northeast Asia. It
then concludes with a critique on the decade-plus quest for energy
security cooperation in Northeast Asia and suggests ways forward for
facilitating regional energy security cooperation. This book will be
of great interest to scholars and students of environmental policy,
energy policy, security studies, Asian studies and international
relations.
Family Dynamics after Separation Apr 01 2020 In many Western
societies, there has been a tremendous increase in family diversity
over the course of the past few decades, resulting in a considerable
prevalence of non-traditional family forms. The increased instability
of marital and non-marital unions entails new challenges for both
parents and children. In this special issue, family studies scholars
from different disciplines examine from a life course perspective how
re-partnering processes work and how family relationships are
rearranged in order to adapt to the altered needs and requirements of
post-separation family life.
25 Previous Papers CTET Child Development and Pedagogy Paper 1 &
Paper 2 -1st Edition Mar 25 2022 25 Previous Papers CTET Child
Development and Pedagogy Paper 1 & Paper 2 -1st Edition Ctet previous
year papers, ctet child psychology ctet previous year solved papers,
ctet books paper 1 paper 2 ctet books paper 2 maths and social science
ctet english and pedagogy ctet hindi and pedagogy ctet mathematics and
pedagogy ctet evs environment and pedagogy
Bananas, Beaches and Bases Jul 05 2020 In this brand new radical
analysis of globalization, Cynthia Enloe examines recent
events—Bangladeshi garment factory deaths, domestic workers in the
Persian Gulf, Chinese global tourists, and the UN gender politics of
guns—to reveal the crucial role of women in international politics
today. With all new and updated chapters, Enloe describes how many
women's seemingly personal strategies—in their marriages, in their
housework, in their coping with ideals of beauty—are, in reality, the
stuff of global politics. Enloe offers a feminist gender analysis of
the global politics of both masculinities and femininities, dismantles
an apparently overwhelming world system, and reveals that system to be
much more fragile and open to change than we think.
Upgrading Informal Settlements in South Africa Aug 25 2019 More than
1.2 million households in South Africa live in informal settlements,
without access to adequate shelter, services or secure tenure. There

has been a gradual shift to upgrading these informal settlements in
recent years, and there have been some innovative experiments.
Upgrading Informal Settlements in South Africa: a partnership-based
approach examines the successes and challenges of informal settlement
upgrading initiatives in South Africa and contextualises these
experiences within global debates about informal settlement upgrading
and urban transformation. The book discusses: · The South African
informal settlement upgrading agenda from local, national and
international perspectives · South African ‘city experiences’ with
informal housing and upgrading · The role of partnerships, actors and
capabilities in pursuing an incremental upgrading agenda · Tools,
instruments and methodologies for incremental upgrading · Implications
of the upgrading agenda for the transformation of cities The book has
been written and edited by a wide range of practitioners and
researchers from government, NGOs, the private sector and academia. It
covers theory and practice and represents a vast accumulated body of
housing experience in South Africa.
NTA UGC NET Paper 1 - 34 Solved Papers (2019 to 2004) 3rd Edition Aug
18 2021
The Dragon from the Mountains Jul 25 2019 China has promised to
invest more than $60billion in Pakistan, in roads, rail, energy and a
deep-water port at Gwadar. This is unprecedented relative to decades
of minimal foreign direct investment (FDI) entering Pakistan. This is
the China-Pakistan Economic Corridor (CPEC). Support for CPEC in
Pakistan is widespread and encompasses much of academia, the military,
the mainstream political leadership, and civil society. Supporters
argue that CPEC offers the potential to transform Pakistan and support
rapid, equitable and sustainable economic growth. Detractors of CPEC
argue that it will more likely tip Pakistan into a dependent debtrelationship with China and that it will facilitate more Chinese
imports into Pakistan posing a threat to Pakistan's industrial base.
This book utilises an in-depth understanding of economic change in
contemporary China and Pakistan, and economic theory and studies of
big infrastructure projects from the contemporary and historical world
to evaluate these contrasting views about CPEC.
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